
 
We are pleased to announce that DGX will be relocating our Los Angeles office and Container Freight

Station on April 19, 2021. As of this date, we will be in operation at our new facility.
 

Our new address:
DGX – Dependable Global Express

16800 Trojan Way
La Mirada, CA 90638

Telephone: 888-488-4888
*Note that our phone and extension numbers remain unchanged

 
Please update your records to reflect our new location. Starting April 19, 2021, all freight

and courier deliveries and general correspondence, except payment and original bills of lading,
should be sent to the new address. Do not send shipments to our former location after this time.

 
Payments and Original Bills of Lading are to continue to be remitted to:

DGX – Dependable Global Express
19201 S. Susana Rd.

Rancho Dominguez, CA 90221
Attn: Treasury

 
There will not be any interruptions to our service during this transition. Contact your local

DGX representative with any questions. Thank you for your continued support!

WE'RE MOVING!WE'RE MOVING!WE'RE MOVING!


